
Title: Proposal to add a Gorilla Glyph to the UCS
Action: For consideration by UTC
Date: April 23, 2014

Requestor:

Kenneth Berman
President, GorillaTrades Inc.
http://www.gorillatrades.com
kjberman@gmail.com
561-543-5499
Please use this contact for useage and other requestor related questions.

Font Designer:

Jennifer Anderson
Pace Computing Limited Inc.
http://www.pc-limited.com
webmaster@pc-limited.com
719-200-9257
Please use this contact for technical related questions.

1. Proposed Character

A
2. Discussion

We are requesting inclusion of this gorilla glyph as there doesn't seem to be one in the 
directory. Many other animals do exist currently, but for some reason, the gorilla has 
not yet been submitted. Please consider our submission so the community at large 
can have a representation of this wonderful animal to use in HTML publications 
worldwide.

3. Proposal Summary Form

rick@unicode.org
Text Box
L2/14-092







4. Gorilla Glyph in use:

We don't have an example of the glyph being used in public as we have just 
created it.  But it would be used much like the other animal glyphs that have 
already been included in the UTC for use in HTML documents such as web 
pages, emails, etc. 
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Typed using an uppercase A




